
FIRST MEETING OF ME FACULTY & STUDENTS SEMESTER 371 
 

A first meeting of ME faculty & students for 2016-2017, Semester 371 was conducted on 

October 25, 2016 during Period 3 at Tent Hall of Jubail University College. The main agenda of 

this meeting was to update the students about the new rules introduced in the academic advising 

and to take general feedback of students on both academic and non-academic issues. 

The chairperson of the Mechanical department Dr. Surajudeen Adewusi addressed the students 

giving the details of students admitted each year and giving the complete overview of the ME 

department. He informed students about the American Society of Mechanical Engineers (ASME) 

Student Club, and encouraged students to participate in co-curricular and extra-curricular 

activities. Then, Dr. Mir Md Maruf Morshed who is the coordinator of Academic Advising for 

Mechanical Engineering highlighted about the new rules implemented in the academic advising 

from this present semester 371. He also introduced the departmental academic advisory 

committee members to the students. Finally, in the open session students asked various questions 

regarding the Mechanical Engineering program to which Dr. Surajudeen Adewusi answered to 

their satisfaction. The session ended with the feedback and suggestions from the students for the 

betterment of the program which was noted by Dr. Asif Hoda, Deputy Chairperson of the ME 

program.  

 

 

 

                



 

 

 


